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Looking for more details on updated 
plans? We’re here for you. 
March 29, 2021 

We know you probably have some questions about the latest plans for the Yonge North Subway Extension, 

and we’re here to help you find the answers.  

This important rapid transit 
project includes four new 
stations along an eight-
kilometre extension of TTC 
Line 1. It will provide you 
with one seamless subway 
ride between Richmond 
Hill and downtown 
Toronto, making it faster 
and easier for you to get 
around.  

The extension is just one of 
many transit improvements 
underway across the 
Greater Golden Horseshoe 
that will open up new travel 
possibilities in every 
direction. 

The updated plans take the 
route of the subway to the 
surface within the existing 
CN railway corridor south 
of Langstaff Road, where it 
will travel north at ground 
level on its way to the 
Richmond Hill Centre area. 
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Let’s start the conversation about what these 
plans mean for your community: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join the conversation 
 
We want to hear from you, and we’re eager to connect with you throughout the life of the project so that 
you can share your input with us.  
 
 
Please join us for our first virtual open house for the Royal Orchard community so that you can hear from 
project experts, ask questions, and share feedback as planning work continues.  
 

Date:   Wednesday, April 7, 2021 
Time:  6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
Registration: Please visit MetrolinxEngage.com/YongeSubwayExtensionLive 

*Alternatively, you can email YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com or call us at 416-202-7000 to register. 
 
You will learn about: 
 

• The proven technology available to limit noise and vibration 

• How we’ll tunnel deep enough to minimize any impacts experienced in homes above 

• How we’ll connect with you to understand your concerns and answer your questions 
 
In the meantime, we’re here for you to answer any questions you have.  
 
For the latest information on the project, please visit Metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt. There, you’ll be able 
to find answers to frequently asked questions and you can sign up for our e-newsletter to have updates 
delivered right to your inbox. 
 
We look forward to connecting with you over email, by phone, or on social media as we move forward with 
this important project.  

Riders will save up to 22 
minutes on a trip from York 

Region to downtown Toronto, 
giving them more time back in 

their days. 

More people taking transit will 
curb local road congestion, 

with the total distance 
travelled by cars during 

morning rush hour going 
down by 7,700 km.  

 A major transit hub at Bridge 
Station will make it easier to 
travel in all directions, with 

connections to GO trains and 
buses and York Region Transit 

and Viva Next bus services. 
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